
  
           

 

Dear fellow water polo players 

Subject: Invitation to The South African Water Polo Masters March 2013 in Cape Town 

The South African Water Polo masters tournament is being held in Cape Town for the next 2 years 

and we would love your club to participate. 

Essential info: 

Dates: 21
st

 – 23
rd

 March 2013 

Venue:  The beautiful Hillcrest Wine & Olive farm, Cape Town, South Africa 

Sections: 30 – 40 years, 40 – 50 years, 50 years + and Ladies 30+. Your age group determined by the 

average age of the youngest 7 players (25 yr minimum). A handicap system is employed. There will 

be about 45 local teams participating. 

Games:  2 X 12 Minute Chukkas. Each team will play about 3 games per day. 

Booking and Reservations: We have a centralised booking system with discounts on all 

accommodation, flights and transport to ensure you get the most out of your trip. 

Cape Town is the tourism hot spot of South Africa. Enjoy wine tours, shark cage diving, big game 

safaris, abseiling, mountain biking, golf, surfing, beautiful beaches, hiking and more. Why not 

schedule a warm up game against a local club before the tournament? 

Weather: It will be hot – bring your sun cream. 

For more information please contact Mark on +27 729 434 673 or markdbind@gmail.com. Find us on 

twitter @CapeTownMasters and like our facebook page to be kept in the loop. 

With a philosophy of friendship, leisure and fitness, this tournament promises to be placed in your 

memories for years to come. 

We look forward to hosting you in Cape Town next year. 


